
Version 307 Firmware Update
Effective March 25th, 2019, all 7000 Series Thinline LCD Keypads will be manufactured with Version 307 
(12/18/18) firmware.

Feature

Multiple Card Format Support
Version 307 (12/18/18) shows new programming prompts to support Multiple Card Format. At the 
keypad, you can now program up to seven different card formats in addition to DMP format.

All 7000 Series Thinline LCD Keypads accept multiple card formats for arming and disarming. 
7073 and 7173 keypads will accept multiple card formats for arming and disarming as well as for 
access control with the internal relay, using either the onboard card reader or external card reader.

Additionally, the 7000 Series keypad will now receive the same 734 options when programmed 
in the panel, ensuring that the same card formats are present in all 734s and Thinline keypads on 
the system. You must update your XR150/XR550 panel to Version 183 firmware in order to receive 
multiple card formats from the panel.

Obtaining the New Firmware
To order new 7000 Series Thinline LCD Keypads with updated Version 307 (12/18/18) firmware, contact 
DMP Customer Service at 1‑866‑266‑2826 or customerservice@dmp.com.
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